
 

 

 

 

 

Parent / Carer of: «Forename» «Surname» «Reg» 
«Apartment» «HouseName» 
«HouseNumber» «Street» 
«Town» «Postcode» 

 

 

 

             2nd May 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Additional Support in Mathematics –   

In March your child took a subject test in Maths as part of Assessment 3. The results of the test highlight 
the need for additional progress to be made if they are to reach their target grade. Therefore it has been 
decided that your child will attend after school Maths classes every Thursday, starting from 8th May 2014. 
These classes will run from 3.30pm until 4.30pm and attendance is compulsory. Failure to attend will be 
treated as truancy.  

The overall aim of this move is to intervene early to support your child’s progress towards achieving a vital 
GCSE qualification. If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me on 020 8985 5150 
extension 2135. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O’Donoghue 
Head of Learning 
 

 


